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July is over, and we are in a hurry to inform you 

about the latest news in our rehabilitation center. Every 
week we hold team meetings with employees to solve a 

difficult question: how to help each of our pupils. Social 

workers talk about the work done. We learn more and 
more different stories about why this or that child ended 

up on the street. Another important part is counseling for 

children. We try to endear the child to ourselves in order 
to find out the truth and help him. 

In July, four our boys returned home. As usual, we visited them afterwards and 
gave them bags of groceries and basic needs. Other assistance 

was also provided. 

For example, Alan Wanjale was bought a mattress and 

shorts for school. Alan lives with his grandmother, and during 

our last visit, the social worker found him sleeping right on the 
dirty floor. To add to his hardship, his father sold the land he 

owned and moved in to live with them. This makes the boy's 

life even more difficult because his father drinks and 
constantly finds fault in his son.  

Cleophas Krop lives with his aunt after his mother was 

killed and his relatives took on the responsibility of raising the 
boy. When our social worker came to visit them, they asked us 

to buy him pants for school since they didn't have enough 

money. 

This year, the school semester in Kenya ended on July 13th 

and a new one began on July 26th. We 
help some of the children who don’t have 

normal families: we send them to 

boarding schools and pay for their education. The school 
bustle swallowed us up. First, we had to provide the boys 

with transport and return them all home. And then, 10 days 

later, we had to buy school supplies, pay for school and send 
the children back (we have about 20 of such kids). 

 



We’re glad that this time we could send Clinton Vekesa to 
school. Clinton has already become a veteran at Embrace - 

we’ve been working with him for about 2.5 years. At first, his 

parents kept throwing responsibility for him onto each other. 
We had no other choice but to send the kid to a boarding 

school. But Clinton couldn’t fit in there and ran away, 

returning to Embrace. We’re grateful to God that we had the 
opportunity to send Clinton to another school that he feels 

comfortable in. Having contacted the mother, we got her 

consent to bring the kid to her place during the holidays. 

Thank you all for your support. In July, they were able to 
hold a fair for children so that they could buy clothes for 

themselves using the points they earned for good behaviour and 

habits. 

Please continue to support our hands in prayer. We believe 
that thanks to your prayers, God opens ways to help our children.  

We would also like to share our great joy: one of the 
head families of our church has settled down to take on the 

upbringing of two boys, Lucky and Tobias, who have no 
relatives. Now two more children will live in a loving 

family. 

 

Many thanks to all of you for your support and prayers! 

May God bless you abundantly! 

 

 


